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Date : 03/12/2023
Bill NO. 35-0010

RE: Testimonial ( Ricky S Nielsen )

Dear Committee on Government Operations, Veterans Affairs, and Consumer Protection
and the honorable Thirty-Fifth Legislature of the Virgin Islands,

It is with great pride and appreciation of the Thirty-Fifth Legislature for honoring and
commending my uncle, Mr. Aloy “Wenty” Nielsen for his years of service to the Virgin
Islands community and naming the Christiansted Bypass in his honor with Bill No 35-0010.

Mr. Aloy “Wenty” Nielsen and my father Norman Nelsen have been my mentors in life. I
know very, very few men that I would call a “true-gentlemen” and Wenty is on the top of
my list. He is a noble Virgin Islander that that projects respect for himself, for his family,
for everyone he meets and to the Virgin Islands community.

I have also had the pleasure of seeing first-hand his extremely had work-ethics and
professionalism while Mr. Aloy “Wenty” Nielsen held his position of Senior Vice President
of Lifeline Pharmaceuticals Caribbean and Serenity Vacation Villas in St Croix.

I thank you for recognizing Mr. Aloy “Wenty” Nielsen’s accomplishments in life and
naming the Christiansted Bypass in his honor.

With Warm Regards,

Ricky S. Nielsen
President / CEO

“ We help you, help your patients live healthier lives ”



